
 
 

The Bedford Hansom Girl Scouts would like to invite all past, present, and future 
Girl Scouts to this year’s Intergenerational Bridging Ceremony! 
 
We hope you will join us:  

When: Saturday June 13, 2015 
    3:30 PM — 5:00 PM 

 
Where: Middlesex Community College 

    591 Springs Road, Campus Center (Building #8) 
    Bedford, MA 

 
This is a free event for all Girl Scout Alumna to see their younger sisters bridge to 
their next level, share stories with old friends, and maybe meet some new ones! 
 
Families are welcome to celebrate with us in song, ceremony, and refreshments. 
We will also have tables set up for Bedford Hanscom troops to share what they 
have been doing, register as a new Scout or re-register for the upcoming year and 
find out more about joining this great organization.  
 

 

 

Please contact Liz Hanegan: Haneganliz@hotmail.com 781-271-0321 for more 
information or to RSVP! 
 

The Bedford Hanscom Girl Scouts thank Middlesex Community College for their support. https://www.middlesex.mass.edu/  


